
 

Shuttle Service at Seven Springs Mountain Villas Resort 

December 25, 2023 through December 24, 2024* 

Seven Springs provides shuttle service to the Mountain Villas Association on an annual basis.  

Scope of Services 

• Standard year-round shuttle service is provided on an on-call basis. 
  

• Service for community members may be requested through Hotel Services by calling the 
Hotel Desk at 814-352-7777, Ext. 5000 or the Concierge Desk at 582-682-7003.  
 

• During peak holiday periods, shuttle service will increase as needed.  
o During Christmas week December 26, 2023 through January 2nd, 2024, the shuttle 

will run continuously from 8:00 AM to 2:00 AM.  
 

• This is repeated during both Martin Luther King weekend (starting January 12, 2024) and 
Presidents’ Day weekend (starting February 16, 2024).  
 

• For the 2024 Winter Ski Season  –  
 
Starting on Friday, January 5, 2024 the weekend shuttle service will be as follows: 
 

o Fridays – Starting at 6:00 PM through Saturday at 2:00 AM  
o Saturdays will be continuous from 8:00 AM until Sunday at 2:00 AM 
o Sundays will be from 8:00 AM to 6:00 PM. 

 
• The Winter Ski Season continuous service, as noted above, will stop on Sunday March 17, 

2024 (unless otherwise noted).  Service will then continue to be provided on an on-call 
basis. 

*NOTE:  We have a 2-year agreement with Vail Resorts Management Company which will 
continue through December 24, 2025.  Schedule will then be updated accordingly. 


